
 

 

Friday Update 
18 September, 2020 

 
 
Pop-Up Pantry at Poudre High School 
Thursday, October 1st there will be a Pop-up Pantry at Poudre High School from 
4:30-6:00pm. There are no special requirements to attend; anyone that needs food is 
welcome! The pantry is a drive-thru model and Spanish translation is available. Flyers 
are attached to this update. 
 
Young Women in Leadership Program – High School 
This year, PSD Futures Lab is looking forward to having a Young Women in Leadership 
program open to any PSD high school student. Participants are not required to be 
enrolled at Futures Lab.  Students can fill out the interest form on the contact page and 
join the email list. They will host virtual events (and, hopefully, in-person eventually) for 
students to explore leadership skills, connect with community mentors, and develop 
their voice. 
http://youngwomeninleadership.weebly.com/ 
 
Learning Together Workshops 
STEM-X has added a new workshop to their Fall 2020 line up. Please see the updated 
flyers (English, Spanish) and check the STEM-X website for Workshop descriptions 
and registration information at: www.stem-x.org! 
 
PGA School Accountability Committee 
The PGA School Accountability Committee (SAC) is looking for parent members. Since 
this year is a continuation from last year, parents that served last year are encouraged 
to participate again this year. However, we would also welcome new members. If you 
would like to be considered for participation on the SAC, please email Brad at 
bavery@psdschools.org. 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fyoungwomeninleadership.weebly.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Caboyd%40psdschools.org%7Cfc421336a2ec4d23db7008d859acd199%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637357946068278794&sdata=itSUMcvFg4FPGRGoGYbhkiESdhQhmxo56sIoDUbbwQw%3D&reserved=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sWSa5FAortO0NFJ-68TqB1D4tgqcG22x/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1658uTMydCGuTh8cU_4YTqI5RsSoMEV57/view?usp=sharing
http://www.stem-x.org
mailto:bavery@psdschools.org
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